
BE BRAVE 
Aid To Women - Online Art Auction 

 

ART SUBMISSION FORM  
 

DEADLINE: Friday, May 21, 2021 

1. Please fill in the following information.   

2. When complete,  please attach this form  and a photo of your artwork in an email and send it 
to, info@aidtowomen.ca.  
 

Or you may print off this form and send it in with your art work to: 
Aid To Women, 300 Gerrard Street East, Toronto ON M5A 2G7 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Email:  ________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: __________________________  Date of Birth (optional): _____/_____/_____ 
                                                                                                                    (day)     (month)    (year) 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Title of Artwork: _______________________________________________________________ 

Artwork dimensions (inches or cm): _______________________________________________ 

          Yes, I attached  a low-resolution image of my artwork. (jpeg, pdf) 

          I assert that this artwork is an original creation. 

Signature: _________________________________________________________________ 

Drop Off/ Pick Up of Art work:  If you have not sent your art work by mail, we will be contacting you 
closer to the auction date to arrange drop off or pick up.  Please do not drop off without contacting us 
first due to Covid-19 protocols.   Let's work together to stay safe! 
 

The official link to the auction site will be announced closer to the date of the auction. Then please share 
it everywhere! 
 

Should you have any questions about the Aid To Women BE BRAVE Online Auction, need help with 
creating a low-resolution image, or should have you issues submitting your art, please send us an email 
at info@aidtowomen.ca. 
 

Most importantly THANK YOU!  You are making a great difference to the lives of women facing a crisis 
pregnancy and the babies they carry!  See you on the BE BRAVE online auction May 28-30, 2021. 


